Iltem # 56

MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council
FROM: Greg Guernsey. Director

Planning and Development Review Department
DATE: October 7, 2010
SUBJECT: CI14H-2010-0010

Ruel Walker House

2419 Wooldridge Drive

Karen and Bill Hertel, the owners of the above-referenced property, are requesting an
indefinite postponement of their historic zoning case, currently set for public hearing at
the City Council on October 14, 2010.

Guernsey, Director
Planning and Development Review Department

cc: Marc Ott, City Manager
Sue Edwards, Assistant City Manager
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